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NARCOTICS ARREST 

AT BEACH PLACE 
 

 

 

On December 12, 2013, the City of Fort Lauderdale Nuisance Abatement Board 
deemed Beach Place, located at 17 South Atlantic Boulevard, as a place of 
nuisance due to the continued illegal activity on the property, including narcotics 
activity.  Beach Place property owners were presented with recommendations to 
assist with the improvement of the property.  One of the recommendations was 
to increase the number of uniformed security guards at the complex. 
 

Detectives from the Fort Lauderdale Police Department Special Investigations 
Division continue conducting operations at Beach Place to address these and 
other public safety concerns.  On one occasion, an undercover Fort Lauderdale 
Police Department detective successfully purchased cannabis from one of the 
uniform Navarro Security guards on the Beach Place property. 
 

Subsequently, on March 27
th

 at approximately 12:15 A.M., detectives arrested 
this individual and charged him with one (1) count of Delivery of Cannabis. 
 

The security guard has been identified as Jeffrey Steve Mincy, B/M, 06/05/91, a 
City of Fort Lauderdale resident. 
 

For further information regarding this and other Nuisance Abatement cases visit 
http://www.fortlauderdale.gov/documents/nab/nabagenda.htm.   
 

Anyone with information or questions regarding Nuisance Abatement should 
contact Detective Paul Maniates at 954-828-6632. 
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